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To: Parents/Carers of All Students 
 
Our Ref: 87887224 
 
7 February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Celebrate Reading at our Book Fair! 
 
We are pleased to share that the Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of books 
to browse and buy. 
 

WHEN: Wednesday 26 February until Monday 10 March 2025 
WHERE: The Eric Fell Learning Resource Centre (School Library) 

 
Students will be able to visit the Book Fair during lunch (between 12.30pm -1.00pm). All Year 7 classes will 
have a timetabled slot to visit the Book Fair with their English class. 
 
There are over 200 titles for your child to choose from with prices starting from only £2.99. There is sure to 
be a book for everyone and every pocket. To assist with the rise in the cost of living, approximately 30% of 
the titles are under £5. Students can purchase as many books as they want as they also make lovely 
presents. 
 
When students visit the Book Fair they will be given a Book Order Form to take home indicating their 
selections for you to authorise if you so wish prior to making payment. The books can then be paid for in 
cash or via a cheque made payable to South Hunsley School. Upon receipt of payment, students will then be 
able to take their books home. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school, and as such we really 
appreciate your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr S Pirt     
Librarian     
 
 


